Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN #117 Tuesday, March 3, 2020

This is a reminder to all students that all vehicles must be registered and must display a school issued parking permit to park
on school property during school hours. There will be no warnings issued for students parked on school property without a
valid parking permit and all unregistered vehicles will receive a parking violation. Students with parking permits are reminded
that they may only park in their assigned lot. Please make sure your parking permit is displayed.

Pre-ACT sign-ups for the April 25th test are now being accepted in the Counseling Office. Any 9th-11th grade student
interested in taking the test should bring $20 in cash or check made out to MTHS to the counseling office between now and
March 20th. No registration after March 20th will be accepted.

The following scholarships are now available for high school seniors in Naviance: -
The Scott Nyland Scholarship: Candidates need to have been accepted into a four-year postsecondary institution, have
participated in 2 complete seasons on any athletic team or one year as a varsity letter winner, and need a written
recommendation from their coach. Return completed applications to the Counseling office by Monday, April 6th.

The Robert B. Graupensberger Scholarship: Candidates need to be in the top one third of the class, accepted at a post-
secondary institution and demonstrate financial need. Return completed applications to the Counseling office by Monday, April
6th.

The Eric Stoler Nursing Scholarship is given to a Senior who has been accepted into a post-secondary program in nursing, has a
2.5 or better cumulative GPA as of the 7th semester, and must have demonstrated a sensitivity to people in need by
participation in community service and/or volunteerism. Applications should be submitted with essay to the Counseling Office
by Friday, March 27th.

Luthercare Nursing Scholarship: A $1000 scholarship will be awarded to one senior at Manheim Township pursuing a career in
the nursing field. The application deadline is Tuesday, March 31. See Naviance for submission details.

Are you interested in learning more about leadership? The Women in Leadership club is hosting their annual Women in
Leadership Forum. The forum is Friday, March 6%, during 2nd and 3rd period. The panel includes local politician Jess King, Fun
101.3 radio host Michelle Cruz, software engineer Sukeshi lyer, MTSD school board President Nikki Rivera, and Dr. Sharee
Livingston. There will also be merchandise for sale during the event. Use the QR code on the posters around the school, ask your
teachers or Mrs. Kennedy in room 259 about how to sign up for the Women in Leadership forum. We hope to see you there!

Students: The window for 2020-2021 COURSE REGISTRATION has been extended until TODAY, 3/3/20 at 11:59 PM.

Attention all students who are interested in taking Band, Chorus, Orchestra: It has come to the attention of the
administration that some students thought they had to choose between the new 1 credit music classes and taking
Online PE and AP Science courses. Please be aware that you CAN take Online PE or AP Sciences and will be excused
for PE testing and labs. The course registration window has been extended until Tuesday at 11:59 pm to
accommodate any changes that students need to make.

The Request to Reconsider Teacher Recommendation Forms will be available March 9, 2020. The window for submission of
these forms is 3/11/20-3/30/20.

Attention MTPA members: we are in need of ushers for Mamma Mia! Please go to the MTPA website and complete the
ushering goggle form by Tuesday, March 3 so that we can include your name in the program.

Have a special someone or a pal you want to show appreciation for? Well you're in luck! Interact Club is selling carnations
during lunch today through March 6% for $1.00 each. Carnations will be delivered March 19%. Profits will benefit Off The Streets.

Attention Seniors: Would you like to be part of the conversation to pick the theme for this year's graduation? Are you interested
in speaking at your graduation? If you have interest in being part of the theme planning that will guide the graduation speeches,
meet in Mrs. Kennedy's room, 259, after school Tuesday, March 3, and/or Thursday, March 5. Talk to Mrs. Kennedy or

Mr. K. Kantz for details.

The Students Against Starvation Club is holding their first annual March competition, “Can Craziness.” First period classes that
are competing are encouraged to bring as many cans as possible to continue on to the next round. The first round will end on

3/4/20 and the second round ends 3/6/20. Please don’t forget to donate!

-see other side-



Follies Act Auditions: Got some talent you want to show off? Auditions for Follies performances are scheduled today through
March 5™in Convo Hall beginning at 3pm. Sign up for an audition outside Rm228. Follies: Join the Dark Side!

Flyers for the 1%t Annual Clear Water for Heroes Fishing Tournament, benefitting the Blue Skies for the Good Guys and Gals
(BS3G) organization, are available for pickup in the main office.

2020 Fall season Varsity or Junior High cheerleading squad tryouts will be held today through March 5. If you have any
questions please contact Coach Melissa at Manheimtownshipcheerleading@gmail.com.

THERE ARE NO SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY.

Spring Sports Tryout Schedule
PIAA Physicals must be approved prior to participation. Dates, times & locations are listed below:

Date Time Location
V/JV Baseball 3/2-3/4 3:10 pm - 5:30 pm Varsity Baseball Field
V/IV Softball 3/2-3/4 3:15 pm - 5:15 pm Softball Field
V/JV Boys Volleyball 3/2-3/4 TBD Arena
V/JV Boys Tennis 3/2-3/6 3:00 pm - 5:30 pm Tennis Courts
V/JV Boys Lacrosse 3/2-3/4 4:00 pm - 6:00 pm Field | &J
V/JV Girls Lacrosse 3/2-3/3 3:15pm-5:30pm | Field H (Journey Field)
Varsity Track 3/2-3/6 3:00 pm - 5:30 pm Meet in Arena No cuts
Junior High Track 3/9-3/13 3:00 pm - 4:30 pm Track No cuts




